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Mr, Stanwood R. Morss
R. R. No, 3
Bradford, Mass.

Dear Mr, Morss:

Ve thank you for your Iletter to us in connection
with our eguipment tests last weask, Please forglve me
for this lmpersonal method of replying {(the mall hss me
somewhat "snowed® undew). I hope that you will aceept
this note as verification of your rscepilon e-
everyvthing checks perfectly with what we ailred
Avgus® 22, 1961.

We will b2 a daytime 50 XW and we should pet
approval somatime the latter part of the wesk to stars
our regular brogdeast schedule, ILater this vear -- or
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parhaps not tntil next year .- we hops to b2 on fulltinme,

probably 5 or 10 XW nightime.

Oup tower is 380 fest in helght apd is leoeated sone

7 mileg north of our studio here in Tueson.

It was a slncere pleasure for us all to hear fronm

you. Apain, many thanks and the hest of luck to you,

-

Very truly yours,

ce Frank
Program Direcior

Good to hear from Bradford! We we're all very interested in your
letter. Thanks for taking the time to let us know how our
reception came through. Good luck and good listening to you.

FIFTY
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